Dear [Employee's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to enhancing our
Employee Wellness Program, we value your feedback to ensure we are meeting your needs.

We kindly ask you to take a few moments to share your thoughts on the program. Your insights
are crucial in helping us make improvements and to better support your well-being.

Feedback Questions:

e What aspects of the wellness program do you find most beneficial?
o Are there any areas of the program that you feel could be improved?
« What additional services or resources would you like to see introduced?

Please reply to this email with your responses by [insert deadline]. We appreciate your input and
look forward to continuing to promote a healthy and supportive workplace.

Thank you for your participation!

Best regards,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[Company Name]



